Regan Downey

Thank you for allowing the public to comment on the scope of a post-recovery plan for wolves in
Washington. I submit the attached comment and supporting documents on WDFW's proposal to
develop a post-recovery conservation and management plan for wolves to guide long-term wolf
conservation.

Sincerely,

Regan Downey



